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MEMORANDUM  
 
To: Faculty & Staff 
  
From: Jennifer N. Nix, President  
 Student Government Association 
  
Date:   November 3, 2008 
 
RE: Midnight Snack in the Café 
 
Final exams are rapidly approaching and once again it is time for our annual Midnight 
Snack in the Café, where we can let loose and take a deserved break. We are requesting 
your assistance in spreading the excitement about the end of the semester and serving our 
students breakfast in the dining hall. We will have karaoke available for anyone 
interested in showing off his or her talent.  The Midnight Snack will be December 10, 
2008 from 10:00 pm until midnight.  Please see the detachable portion of this form and 
confirm your participation with this exciting event.  We are so fortunate to have such 
wonderful and cooperative faculty and staff here at JSU.  Thank you for your continued 
support of the SGA.  We hope to see you there! 
  
Go Gamecocks! 
 
_  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _ _  _  _  _  _ CUT HERE_  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _  _   
 
Name: __________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone: _________________________________________________________________   
 
E-mail: _________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
Please return to the Office of Student Life, 402 TMB, by Thursday, December 4th 

 
Report to the Dining Hall at 9:30pm  

 
 


